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On behalf of Marazion School 

Everyone at Marazion School is deeply saddened to learn of the death of Her 
Majesty the Queen. We would like to thank her for a wonderful 70 years - a brilliant 
and extraordinary reign.  
 
Thank you for everything. 
 
In 1940 she said, “…remember it will be for us, the children of today, to make the 
world of tomorrow a better and happier place.”  This is what our children try to do 
every day. 
 
The thoughts of everyone here are with all members of the Royal Family at this 
saddest of times. 
 

 

  

mailto:secretary@marazion.cornwall.sch.uk
mailto:head@marazion.cornwall.sch.uk;chair@

